
🚨 PUBLIC NOTICE 🚨 
 

As per Bylaw No. 15-2024, utility interest charges are 
being reinstated. 

💧 A penalty of 2.0% per month will be added to all 
water and sewer accounts that remain outstanding at 
the date of the next billing. 

The Billing Schedules are October 1, January 1, April 1 
and July 1.  

✅ Be sure to make your payment as soon as possible 
to avoid penalties!  

 


